
September 5, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-01-0157 - LICENSE RENEWAL
RULEMAKING

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the staff’s proposal that rulemaking
to change 10 CFR Part 54 need not be pursued at this time.

cc: Chairman Meserve 
Commissioner Dicus  
Commissioner McGaffigan 
Commissioner Merrifield  
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